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Tram Grade Separation Projects  
Marion Road and Cross Road Level Crossing Removals 
Upcoming night works 

The Australian and South Australian governments have jointly 
(50:50) funded $400 million to remove the level crossings where 
the Glenelg tram line crosses Marion Road and Cross Road, 
Plympton. These works form part of the Tram Grade Separation 
Projects. 

What’s happening: 
Service relocation works are continuing, with installation of new 
electrical poles and underground cables required at multiple locations 
on Marion Road and Anzac Highway. 

How this affects you: 
Marion Road and Anzac Highway will remain open to traffic at all 
times. To keep everyone safe, speed and lane restrictions will be in 
place in the vicinity of the works. Please take care when travelling 
through the area and follow the direction of traffic controllers.   

Pedestrians and cyclists may need to use a different path during the 
works. Signage will be in place to direct you to alternative access 
and/or detours. 

Access to properties and businesses will be maintained during the 
works, with advance notice provided if there is a need to temporarily 
restrict driveway access.  

During these works there may be some noise disruptions, however we 
will minimise noise where possible.  

Some minor outages may be required to facilitate these works. SAPN 
(phone: 13 12 61) will notify affected properties directly in advance.  

Some minor activities will be required during the day as part of these 
works. These will occur Monday to Friday between 7am and 6pm. 

Two additional nights will be required in early 
September to finalise these activities, advance notice 
will be provided to surrounding properties. 

 

When 

Monday 15 July –  
mid August 2024 weather 
permitting 

Hours of operation 

Sunday – Thursday   
7pm – 6am 

Some Friday and Saturday 
nights may be required 

Where 

On and around the Marion 
Road and Anzac Highway 
intersection  

On Anzac Highway 
between Marion Road and 
Wokurna Street 

(See map overleaf) 
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For further information:  
• Visit dit.sa.gov.au/TGSP  
• Contact the project team via email at DIT.TGSP@sa.gov.au  
• Call 1300 916 976 

Service relocation work area, Monday 15 July – mid August 2024  
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